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Subject:  CUTA Corporate Leadership Award in Safety and Security 

Date:       July 29, 2015 

At the TTC Board meeting on July 29, 2015, Patrick Leclerc, President and Chief 
Executive Officer, CUTA will present the TTC with the Canadian Urban Transit 
Association Corporate Leadership Award in recognition of the excellent work and success 
of the TTC’s Employee Support and Court Advocate Program.  

Vincent Rodo 
Chief Financial & 
Administration Officer 
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